
 
 

 

 REMINDER: ACA Primary Care Services Enhanced Rates End 
December 31, 2014 

 
The Affordable Care Act requires State Medicaid programs to pay enhanced rates for certain 
primary care services provided during calendar years 2013 and 2014.  
 
For claims filed timely, the enhanced rates will continue to be paid for dates of service during 
calendar years 2013 and 2014.  
 
For services provided on or after January 1, 2015, the enhanced rates will no longer apply and 
the regular Medicaid rates will be paid. 
 
More information on the ACA Enhanced Reimbursement can be found online at 
http://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/ACA/ACA.htm. 
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